MADDIE ROSENBERGER TESTIMONIAL

Review received on 8/22/2019

Everyone left the event with a smile on their face!

We had Matt Snow and his band for a marketing event at an Independent Living Retirement Community
yesterday! Every single person left with a big smile on their face. Not only did they do a wonderful job, but
Matt was very easy to work with and very accommodating. We hope to have them come back again next

year!
Reviewer: Maddie Rosenberger
Event Date: August 21st, 2019

Services Provided: Frank Sinatra Impersonator

Rating: 5 out of 5




